Hey guys!

TODAY is the kickoff for our very first year of Keystone Food Service scholarships! 

Named for Paul and Debi Sanders, these scholarships are another important way that our leadership is investing back into the communities where we serve. We need your help getting the word out! Paul's scholarship will be awarded to a Senior in a current Keystone school, while Debi's will be awarded to a family member of a Keystone employee who is currently a Senior.

More details and the application can be found on our website:
https://www.keystonefoodservice.com/scholarships/

Our current Superintendents will be notified of the scholarships, but please feel free to bring it up with them and/or the guidance counselors in your schools. Application deadline is March 1st, 2019.
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